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Manager's Introduction

Summer is here, bringing plenty of sunshine, smiles, and special moments to share.
In this issue, we’ll take a look back at some of the fun we've had so far and share
what’s coming up. We hope this newsletter adds a little extra joy to your day.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up Form

Best wishes

Jodie Clark
Home Manager

Highland Games

CCG's first ever Highland Games was held on 30th May at Manor Grange for all the
care homes in the region. We took a team of six residents, accompanied by our
home manager, who wore a traditional Scottish kilt, along with other staff to support
the residents. Our residents and staff made a great effort, and we won a prize for the
best-designed home flag at the games.

Barge Trip

We went on our second barge trip organised by the Seagull Trust Cruises from
Ratho. We took six residents accompanied by three staff members. The trip provided
residents with a serene journey along the Union Canal.

Nursery Visitors

Children from Bright Spark Nursery come fortnightly to visit our residents and spend
time involved in various activities such as singing, painting, and chatting. Our
residents always look forward to the days when the children come in.

Garden Fence Painting

In May, residents enjoyed glorious weather and had a wee hand in keeping the
home looking nice, as pupils from Fettes College joined us for a day of painting and
chatting in our garden. With brushes in hand and smiles all round, the students
brightened not only our fences but also the spirits of everyone at the home.

Musical Sessions

St. George’s School music department staff and children came in for a singing
session at our care home. It was one of the most enjoyable and engaging
experiences for both the residents and the children.
 
We had many entertainers and musicians come in for sing-alongs, dancing, and
creating a cheerful atmosphere in the home.

Summer in the Garden

Our gardens are flourishing at the moment, filled with pots and baskets of colourful
blooms, making the sunny outdoor days even more pleasurable. We are so fortunate
to have seating areas in the garden that allow us to take full advantage of the lovely
weather outside. Our residents have been up and about taking short walks, feeding
the birds, and doing a little bit of gardening.

Baking & Cooking

Our Baking Group has been kept busy making cookies and cakes. Sometimes they
help our kitchen by prepping vegetables for soup. This activity has become
extremely popular and ever so tasty. We always make sure to prepare plenty for all
our residents to enjoy.

Guinea Pigs

Our pet therapy sessions are something our residents look forward to; they enjoy
spending time with the guinea pigs (Elvis, George, Rinko, and Franko). Pet therapy
not only provides companionship but also helps reduce stress and improve mood,
resulting in brighter days for all. Our residents eagerly anticipate their visits, and the
guinea pigs leave a lasting impression on everyone.

Birthday Celebrations

We’ve been celebrating special milestones and birthdays with all the joy and
excitement they deserve! Each birthday has been an opportunity to create
memories, with Ian, George, Margaret, Brian, Alison, David, and Mary receiving a
few sweet treats, including a personalised cake.

Staff News

A warm welcome to Jodie Clark, our new Home Manager at Struan Lodge, along
with other staff who have joined various departments.

Social Media

Make sure to check out our Struan Lodge Care Home Facebook Page. Don't
forget to 'Like' us!

Review Us

All feedback is very much appreciated and we would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Review

Google Review

Specialist Care For All
Struan Lodge is proud to provide Nursing, Dementia and Palliative Care for our

residents in a secure, caring and friendly environment.

Copyright © 2025 Struan Lodge, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

https://www.struanlodgecare.com/
https://mailchi.mp/51d73964fac5/summer-2025-quarterly-newsletter?e=17adfa4111
https://www.struanlodgecare.com/
http://eepurl.com/c-_ltb
https://www.facebook.com/struanlodgecare
https://www.facebook.com/struanlodgecare
https://www.carehome.co.uk/carehome.cfm/searchazref/20006035STRB#reviews-top
https://g.page/StruanLodgeCareHome/review?rc
https://www.struanlodgecare.com/
https://www.facebook.com/struanlodgecare
https://www.chitchatmarketing.co.uk/
https://struanlodgecare.us17.list-manage.com/profile?u=aae04c5b4413bea2334fc4757&id=567d0a4708&e=17adfa4111
https://struanlodgecare.us17.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=aae04c5b4413bea2334fc4757&id=567d0a4708&t=b&e=17adfa4111&c=a734bf3b7c
https://login.mailchimp.com/signup/email-referral/?aid=aae04c5b4413bea2334fc4757

